
Wild Flower Group Report – March 2025 Report 

It was a well attended Spring GET TOGETHER on Monday, 17th February when 17 
of us met and chatted amongst ourselves at Andalucia Deli and Coffee Shop 
followed by a general discussion. We shall continue again in the autumn and winter. 

Our first wild flower identification amble of 2025 was cancelled due to a lack of 
flowers plus the weather turned cold and wet. 

We shall re-commence on Wednesday, 9th April when we shall meet in the car park 
of Egglestone Abbey at 2pm. We would welcome prospective new members to join 
us for a taster. 

 


